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Time to cancel the Mardi Gras
FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima is urging civic authorities to withdraw their 
endorsement of the Sydney Mardi Gras and remove public funding from the parade.
 
“Politicians, police and especially the prime minister have no business attending and 
endorsing the Mardi Gras, and taxpayer funding for this blatant sexualised mockery of 
Christianity must cease,” David d’Lima said.
 
“Civic authorities must support the common good rather than commending the sexual 
misbehaviour of a tiny minority.
 
“The catch cry of sexual revolutionaries for governments to stay out of their bed sheets 
has become a demand for civic authorities and wider society to celebrate the queer 
agenda.
 
“Next will be the punishment of anyone failing to denounce the opponents of sexual 
hedonism.
 
“It’s time to get this rubbish behaviour off the streets and off the budget spreadsheet.”

Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145


